
From: Shelly Moseng [mailto:semoseng@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 5:39 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Mr. Trump 

 

I have lived in Minnesota my entire 61 years.  I am floored by what I just read re: your group 

suggesting we ban Donald Trump. 

1) I would never vote for Donald Trump. 

2) your group has embarrassed my state. 

3) your suggestion is rude, childish,arrogant, unbecoming selfish in re: 

  a. our state (Minnesota nice) history.  

  b. our liberal slant on what  qualifies as humanitarian behavior. 

  c. respectable, adult, intelligent leaders who make Mn better. 

  d. Children learn most of what they witness. 

Rude, childish, arrogant, unbecoming, selfish, and might I  add bullies.  The very traits 

happening in our society/schools today. 

SHAME ON YOU.   

I will not be a part of this, see you @ the voting booths. 

Unapologetically yours, 

Michele Moseng 

651-738-2349 

 


